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I am a parent to two young children (3 and 6 years old) and I am writing to ask you to pass strong climate legislation
this session.  As I see the effects of climate change already taking place all over the globe, I am terrified for my
future and my children’s future.  We know that our only hope to mitigate the worst impacts of this crisis are if we
act swiftly on every possible front.  Oregon can enact legislation that will result in meaningful reductions in
greenhouse gases - and will also set an example and show the way for other states and nations to act. We absolutely
can’t afford to wait any longer, so I urge you to enact the strongest possible climate legislation this session, for all of
our futures.

Kate Sharaf
Portland, Oregon
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